
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 October 2015 

 

RE: SONI Consultation on Notice of Intention to Disconnect due to 

Retirement of Plant 

 

Dear Industry and Stakeholders, 

SONI have been asked by the Utility Regulator to bring forward a consultation 

on ‘Notice of Intention to Disconnect due to Retirement of Plant’. 

As is standard practice SONI are required to consult on Modifications to the 

SONI Grid Code. 

This proposal intends to provide clarity around the retirement of plant in 

Northern Ireland and align the requirements with the Ireland Grid Code.  

Please find SONI Proposal ID 221015 attached for your comment.  

SONI would welcome your views on this Modification by 27 November 

2015. 

Please send your responses to sam.matthews@soni.ltd.uk copying 

gridcode@soni.ltd.uk or by post to the address above. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Sam Matthews - Chair SONI Grid Code 
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